Barg, Jonie

From: Barg, Jonie

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 4:35 PM

To: 'djandj@aol.com'

Subject: Ownership Change Acknowledgement Letter
Attachments: change-in-address.pdf; 20200320163649.pdf

Please find attached correspondence in reference to you Notice of Change in Water Right Ownership. The attached
letter was returned to our office by the USPS (Return to Sender/Not Deliverable as Addressed/Unable to Forward) and it
is the address on you application. Please submit a Change in Address form if the address on the letter is not

correct. Thank you.

/ VY
Jrorr « Dierry
Jonie Barg
Idaho Department of Water Resources
900 N Skyline Ste A
Idaho Falls 1D 83402
phone: (208) 525-7161
tax: (208) 525-7177
email: jonie.barg@idwr.idaho.gov

Protect your Enthusiasm from the Negativity of others. ~ H Jackson Brown Jr. ~



STATE OF IDAHO
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESO URCES
Eastern District Office
900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A
Idaho Falls, ID 83402-1718
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State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Eastern Region » 900 N SKYLINE DR STE A « IDAHO FALLS, ID 83402-1718
Phone: (208)525-7161 « Fax: (208)525-7177 « Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov

Brad Little Gary Spackman
Governor Director

February 25, 2020

DAVID W JONES
PO BOX 88
LOGAN UT 84323-0088

LYNDA S JONES
PO BOX 88
LOGAN UT 84323-0088

Re: Change in Ownership for Water Right No(s): 13-7027, 13-2222, 13-128
Dear Water Right Holder(s):

The Department of Water Resources (Department) acknowledges the receipt of correspondence
changing ownership of the above referenced water right(s) to you. The Department has modified its
records and has enclosed a computer-generated report for you.

Updating the ownership record for a water right does not reconfirm the validity of the right. When
processing a Notice of Change in Water Right Ownership, the Department does not review the history
of water use to determine if the right has been forfeited or deliberately abandoned through five years or

more of non-use. To read more about water right forfeiture, including how to protect a water right from
forfeiture, please see Idaho Code §§ 42-222 and 42-223.

Please note, water right owners are required to report any change of water right ownership and any
change of mailing address to the Department within 120 days of the change. Reporting forms are
available from any office of the Department, or from the Department's website.

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed information, please contact me at (208) 497-3797.

Sincerely,

Misty Pettis
Office Specialist 2
Enclosure(s)

Water District 11



